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MEMORANDUM FOR: Darrell 6. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing, NRR

FROM: Robert F. Burnett, Dfrector
Divisfon of Safeguards, NMSS
SUBJECT: REPORT CON TURKEY PCINT REGULATORY EFFECTIVENESS REVIEW

8y our memorandum of July 27, 1983, above subject, we transmitted to you

the results of our Turkey Point effectiveness review (including vital

:;!I validation findings) for NRR staff review and transmittal to the
censee,

I fully apprecfate the need for various elezents of KRR to carefully
consider all aspects of such reports prior to forwarding them to licensees.
In this instance, the on-site review was accomplished in May 1983, It
would appear appropriate to expedite the processing of this report in

view of this rather extended period which has elapsed. Although no
sfgnificant problems were revezled, the concerns noted should be cor-
rected on a timely basis. 1 would apprecfate anything you could do to

rove this effort nougT . L ) .

" Robert F. Burnett, Director
Division of Safeguards, KMSS
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